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AAPC Statement on USMCA Announcement 

WASHINGTON, D.C.- Governor Matt Blunt, president of the American Automotive Policy 

Council, issued the following statement on the United States-Mexico-Canada Agreement 

(USMCA) announcement: 

“We are reviewing the final details, but we commend the United States, Canada, and Mexico 

negotiators for striking a deal.  We have supported the negotiations to modernize the NAFTA 

and we applaud the conclusion of a trilateral agreement.  This workable agreement was 

accomplished through a close working relationship between AAPC member companies and the 

US negotiating team.  We look forward to working with the administration to finalize and 

implement this new USMCA.”   

The American Automotive Policy Council (AAPC) is a Washington, D.C. association that 

represents the common public policy interests of its member companies FCA US LLC, Ford 

Motor Company and General Motors Company. 
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